
Branch 101 - Poppy Campaign 2020 

  

Our Poppy Campaign will begin on Friday, October 30th and will run until Wednesday, 
November 11th. Donation boxes will be available at all the usual locations that people have 
purchased previously with the proviso that the business or store is open or still operating due to 
Covid-19. 

Additionally, there will be two "tagging" stations staffed by volunteers at: 

       No-Frills at Lake Shore & Browns Line  
o  From 8am to 2pm daily 

       The Atrium at Sherway Gardens  
o  From 11am to 7pm (Mon. to Sat.)  
o  From 11am to 6pm on Sunday.  

  We will have other Poppy related articles for sale at the Sherway 
location. 

  

You will also be able to purchase Poppies and related items or make donations every day from 
9am to 5pm at the Branch. The Poppy Tables will be set up on the patio when weather is clear or 
under the carport should it be raining.  

Please note that our parking lot and building have been leased for a Movie shoot on Friday, 
October 30th  November 2nd and 3rd  so please park on the west side of the building or in GO 
Station on those dates. Access to the building will not be permitted  

 Due to Covid-19, there will only be a very brief (5 to 10 minutes) Remembrance Day Ceremony 
at the Branch and at the Long Branch Cenotaph. In keeping with the required gathering limit 
protocols of under 25 people, we ask that ONLY Veterans, Volunteers, Executive Committee, 
Staff and Invited Dignitaries attend this event. There will not be free food or refreshments 
available in the Branch afterwards whether we are open at this time or still in lockdown mode. 
 


